RECEIVED

To the members of Seaside Planning Commission, 10119 1

| would like to make a request of the Planning Commission regarding your
monthly meeting for November, 2021.

Please consider moving your meeting to a location that will hold a large
number of citizens and those making presentations.

| appreciate that you placed the chairs closer in our last meeting and | also
know you are constricted with having folks six feet apart so you will not be
able to provide more seating.

May | suggest that, you move your meeting to the Senior Citizen Center
that is run by Park and Recreation. This will give all citizens, that wish to
attend, ample sitting space. Park and Recreation also has an excellent
speaker system for the Commission to use. Due to the size of the room
your members will be able to sit more than six feet apart. There is a large
screen for displaying information.

Should the Senior Center not be available we could use the Convention
Center River Room.

Being able to hear clearly and see the speakers is very important. Being
able to follow the train of through, questioning and replies of everyone
Involved is not only fair but will assist in bringing about open dialog and a
positive solution.

Thank you for considering this request. | know | speak for many people in
our community, and certainly anyone that has had to wait outside that we
would appreciate this open forum setting.

Respectfull
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